
 

 

Newsletter:  02 33 

A Message from Mrs Denham 
We were all so proud of all the children who took part in the 
Arlington Cross country this week. The children who won 
medals and helped the school achieve first place were 
superb runners and did so well, and those who ran their 
socks off and managed to complete the course even 
though they found it hard were also wonderful. Every child 
ran so well and we were proud of each one. WELL DONE! 
 
Several parents have been asking about classes for next 
year. We cannot say yet exactly what will happen because 
so much can change in the next few weeks. We will let you 
know when the school reports go out in early July what the 
classes for September will be. 
 
We have sent a separate letter to parents of Y4/5 children 
about the forthcoming trip in November to London . Please 
make an appointment to have a chat with me if you would 
like to discuss the letter further. 
 
We hope to be running our annual trip to Saunton Sands 
on Tuesday July 18

th
. We are very, very, grateful to our 

PTA who have traditionally covered the costs of the 
coaches. However, the cost of the coaches has increased 
so very much this year that we are trying to find the 
cheapest costs. 
 
A huge well done to Mr Day, Miss Boast, Mr Anderson and 
Class Taw for their superb fundraising event last half term. 
The car wash and cake stall raised an amazing £435.00. 
Well done to them all. 

Notices 

The following clubs will start next week. If your child would 

like to attend any, please enrol in the school office. 

Monday Lunch time Drumming                                  

3.15 to 4.00pm   Art                                                                                                    

3.15 to 4.00pm  Rounders  (Yr3,4,5 & 6 maximum 

    20 places)                                                             

Wednesday               

3.15 to 4.15pm  KS2 Football 

                                                         

Next week is a very busy week! Year 6 are out with Mr 

Pettifer for the Life Skills event on Monday. On Tuesday 

Mrs Gosling is taking her rounders team to the North 

Devon Festival at Torrington. The year six are visiting 

Pilton Community College on Wednesday morning. On 

Thursday we have the Torrington Aquathlon and Friday 

classes Taw and Torridge are off to Oceanfest! Fingers 

crossed the weather is kind to us! 

Certificates 

 

In our assembly this week certificates were 

awarded to:  

Jacob Bruce, Leo Baker, Noah Gibson, Faith 

Whitney, Xavier Shapland, Luie Heppenstall, 

India Teague, Jess Davie, Blake Miller and 

Eowyn Faulkner. 

Well done to you all we are very proud of 

you.  

 

Congratulations to all forty four children who 

competed in the Arlington Cross Country, it 

was lovely to see every child receive a medal 

for their efforts at the end. Bratton were amaz-

ing and came home with the winning shield. 

The last time we won was in 2011 so this real-

ly was a huge achievement. A special mention  

to Aidan, Jake, Lilly, Emma-Grace, Jack, 

James, Jo, Cameron and William who came in 

either first, second or third in their races.  

Unfortunately the Barnstaple Legacy event 

had to be cancelled due to the weather we 

hope to have a new date soon and we will let 

you know as soon as we can. 

Class Lyn would like small empty boxes and 

tubs for junk modelling. 

Class Caen have sent out spellings for testing 

next Friday and homework is on the website 

under their page.  

 

PRIDE IN ALL WE DO 

9th June 2017 

01598 710337 

adminb@gatewayfed.org.uk 

www.bratton-fleming-primary.devon.sch.uk 

Contact Us 

All cheques made payable to D.C.C 



North Devon Forum for Autistic Spectrum Conditions & ADHD an information day will be held on Tues-

day 13th June 2017 at Grosvenor Church, Barnstaple, 10.00 to 4pm. Please email:                              

newsletter@ndfautism.co.uk to confirm your attendance. Drop-ins welcome. Please see flyer on school no-

tice board for more information. 

Pre-School 
This week the children were very excited after returning to Pre-School after half term to a brand new green 
and yellow play area. We have spent lots of time outside despite the wet and windy weather exploring the 
new colour and texture. This week we are also focusing on road safety, where we are having a walk around 
the village to find out the dangers of the road and what we should do to keep ourselves safe. 
Pre-School is open between 8am and 5pm, Monday to Friday. We accept Early Years Funding where 3/4yr 
olds can access 15 hours of childcare a week. We are also an approved setting to accept 2gether funding 
for 2yr olds. If you would like to arrange a visit or find out more about our setting at Fawn Lodge, please 
contact us on 01598 710019, visit our website at www.brattonflemingpre-school.co.uk or email us at:-  pre-
schoolbf@gmail.com  
We look forward to welcoming you. 
 
The Great Get Together will take place on Saturday 17th June, 12pm to 3pm at the Millennium Green. The 
afternoon includes picnic, BBQ and games. 
 
BRATTON FLEMING SPORTS CLUB:  
Saturday 17th June Quiz/Curry Night 7pm prompt, £5 per person (includes a curry supper) Teams of 4-6 
to book a table please contact Annie on 07855878166 
Saturday 8th July Live Band - The Garden Club 9pm 
Saturday 29th July Mid-Summer Mayhem!!  PopUp Night Club returns *FREE Admission* Kids Glow Par-
ty 6.30pm-8pm Adults 9pm-1am BBQ 
Saturday 12th August we have local band Bad Seed playing live from 9pm 
 
We have the following sports and facilities available:  Football, Cricket, Pool, Skittles, Tennis, Table Tennis, 
Snooker and a function room available for hire.   We are open Monday-Thursday 5.30pm-
11pm Friday, Saturday and Sunday5pm-11pm (Friday Happy Hour 5pm-7pm!!)  Open earlier when sporting 
activities are on.  Membership prices £15 per family (with a max 2 adults any number of under 16s) £7.50 
per adult, £3 per junior (under 16s)  Membership runs from 1st November each year.  For further infor-
mation pop into the club or call: 01598 710865 or Annie 07855878166.  Also find us on facebook. 

Our P.T.A  
Sports day 29th June 

Helpers needed and donations of pavlovas please. 

Summer Fayre 

Country and western theme. 

Helpers needed to set up, run the stalls and pack away. Donations of sweets and cakes 

needed please. 

Next Meeting 

Tonight (Friday 9th June) 6.30pm at the Sports Club  

Club 49                                                                                                                          

Joint winners this week - Jenny Baker with number 33 and Joanna Thomson with number 

48, both winning £26.  
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KIDS FOOTBALL: every Monday 6pm-7pm at Bratton Fleming Sports Club football pitch for ages 5-
13yrs please wear shin pads! you can find us on facebook for further updates!  
 
THE KABIN: (situated in the Sports Club car park) We hire out this wonderful space for children's birth-
day parties, band practice, village groups, all at very reasonable rates, for hire contact Annie 
on 07855878166  LIKE us on FACEBOOK (The Kabin) 
 
Friday Klub - Youth Club open tonight (9th) and then on the following Fridays: 23rd June, 7th & 21st 
July 6pm-8pm for ages 7-15yrs at the Kabin FREE ADMISSION. 
  
LEANNE FOSTER FITNESS TRAINER Ladies fitness and toning classes now running at the Kab-
in.   Every Tuesday and Sunday @ 7pm-7.45pm,   Booking essential as spaces are limited and the clas-
ses have become extremely popular.  45 minute class £5 per class. Please contact Leanne 
on 07789995048/01598710016 or email leannefosterfitness@gmail.com   
 
LIFE DRAWING GROUP  every Thursday at The Kabin 7.30-9pm £6 a session (no obligation to attend 
every week) this is a self taught session you just turn up and draw. We are a friendly group of mixed ag-
es and abilities, materials available if you would like to give Life Drawing a go.  Further info contact 
Louise 07758077089email: brattonfleminglifedrawing@gmail.comor join our Facebook (Bratton Fleming 
Life Drawing Group) www.brattonfleminglifedrawing.wordpress.com 
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